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Elections Alberta will begin a province-wide enumeration next 
month. 
 
 

EDMONTON – Elections Alberta will be conducting a province-wide 
enumeration of electors from Friday, August 26, 2011 to Monday, September 
19, 2011. Albertans will receive additional information through newspaper and 
radio advertisements, and by mail.  
 

Enumerators will visit one million homes across Alberta to obtain current 
elector information in order to build a better List of Electors. 
 
We are currently recruiting enumerators across Alberta. Any elector 
interested in working as an enumerator may visit our website 
www.elections.ab.ca to apply or get more information.   
 
 

We encourage Albertans to take an active role in providing complete and 
accurate information to enumerators at their doors. Elector information is kept 
confidential and used to update the List of Electors in preparation for the next 
Provincial General Election. 
   
Electors who are not at home during the enumeration period may use 
Voterlink to provide current elector information online.  Voterlink is a secure 
online application hosted on the Elections Alberta website. Voterlink helps 
electors to register for the first time or to change their information any time of 
the day or night. 
 
Voterlink is accessible at https://www.voterlink.ab.ca.  
   
Elections Alberta is an independent office of the Legislative Assembly that 
provides non-partisan administration of the electoral process. 
 
 
 
 

http://www.elections.ab.ca/
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For media inquiries, please contact: 
 
Drew Westwater 
Director, Election Operations and Communications 
Suite 100, 11510 Kingsway Ave NW 
Edmonton, Alberta 
T5G 2Y5 
 (780) 427-1038 
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